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# 'o UNITED STATES
^

l' 'g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555; :

%...../
July 30, 1982

.,

Ms. Jan Holland Hickey
COBE LABORATORIES, INC.
1201 Oak Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Lakewood, CO 80215 TO F01 A-82-316

Dear Ms. Hickey:

This is in response to your letter dated July 14, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a list of all
facilities licensed to possess more than 100,000 curies of Cobalt 60.

A copy of the list of the existing information is enclosed.

Sincerely,

i
,

,f J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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